
  
 

 

 

 

June 21, 2023  

 

Board Memo 070-2023: Severe Storms Across Northern and Western Ohio 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Below is an update from Michael Swigart, Executive Director of Continuity and Preparedness, regarding the 

severe storms and tornados in northern and western Ohio on June 15th.  

 

Also below is a link to a news story from Shreveport that includes one of our former board members, Roy 

Beaudoin. Our prayers are with all NAPS members that may have been impacted by these storms. 

 

https://www.ksla.com/video/2023/06/16/storm-damage-reported-pines-rd-shreveport/ 

 

 

Situation – Severe weather moved across northern and western Ohio during the evening hours of 
Thursday, June 15, producing high winds, hail, and a possible tornado.  
   
People: 

• All employees safe and accounted for. 
 

Property: 
• One (1) facility (Point Place Station) suffered damage to the roof and windows. The gas line was 

shut off by the utility company.  Maintenance assessment of damage is underway. 
• One (1) admin vehicle was damaged. 
 
Product: 
• One (1) facility is closed (Point Place Station) and will be COOPed to the Manhattan Station OH 

office.  
• One (1) facility is inaccessible due to downed power lines and is closed. 
• Two (2) facilities are without power. 

 

Communications: 
• Employees have been informed. 
• Unions will be informed of the event and COOP plans. 
• District leadership and EMT have been informed. 
• Transportation has been notified of COOP. 
• FSSP is being contacted 
• Maintenance has been informed 
 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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